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Plumas Pines Men’s Club, Inc. 

Board Meeting Notes 

May 10, 2018 

 

 

The meeting was held at Longboards at 3:50 pm.  Board members present were: Brad Clark, Dave Stone, 

Travis Humphries, Kim Roberts, and Charlie Myers. 

 

Past Meeting Notes—April meeting notes were approved. 

 

Membership Report—We have 90 members to date. 

 

There are 65 members in the hole-in-one pool. 

 

Tournament Report—Brad will do the tournament pairing and associated score cards for the season.  

Marv will coordinate the major tournaments entries. 

 

Posting of scores with Ghin will be done using the new Golf Genius program—Thursday players will not 

have to post their scores. 

 

Handicap Report—Nothing to report 

 

Treasurers Report—None 

 

Mountain Classic Report—Charlie is working with Longboards on the tournament food and costs. 

 

Mark Smith (Remax Realty) will cover the hole-in-one insurance. 

 

Tee sponsor request letters have been sent out.  Raffle donation letters will be sent out about June 1
st
. 

 

Head Pro—None 

 

Old/New Business—There was one applicant for the scholarships we sponsor.  The board decided to 

award one of the two scholarships, $1,000, and carry the other to next year.  Selection criteria will be 

changed next year. 

 

Brad is hoping to have the wall of fame (winners of past tournaments for the last 20+/- years) completed 

soon. 

 

Brad researched buying several years’ worth of plaques to help hold costs down. 

 

Next Meeting—Thursday, June 14
th
 after golf, at Longboards. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 pm. 

 

Attachments to hard copy of these notes:  agenda 


